

February 6, 2017

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Ward Beyermann, Chair, Executive Committee

College of Natural and Agricultural Science

Re: Systemwide Review: Regulation Review Proposed Revisions to Senate Regulation 630.D

The CNAS Executive Committee discussed the proposed Revision to Senate Regulation 630.D at their January 31st meeting. The committee unanimously approved of the proposed revisions, as written.

Yours sincerely, Ward Beyermann, Chair CNAS Executive Committee